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Click here to view our latest news articles. 
 
Why not also follow us on Facebook 
@ShrewsburyAcademy for a wealth of 
content, from student, staff and school 
celebrations, to competitions. We encourage 
you to get interactive with our posts! 
 

To hear about news from across the Trust, 
why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
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   Miss Julie Johnson 
Headteacher 

Change to School Daily Timings 
The GCSE examinations are almost upon us! They begin on 

Tuesday 16th May and run through to Tuesday 20th June 2023, 

with examinations taking place, both in the mornings, and in the 

afternoons. Afternoon examinations start at 1pm. To 

accommodate this, we have had to change the timings of the 

school day for the duration of the examination period. Timings will 

be as follows: 

8:45am Lines and Form time 

9-10am Period 1 

10-11am Period 2 

11-11:20am Break 

11:20-12:20pm Period 3 

12:20-12:50pm Lunch 

12:50-1:10pm DEAR 

1:10-2:10pm Period 4 

2:10pm-3:10pm Period 5 

3:10pm End of school day 

The start and end of the school day are the same as normal so 

there is no need to change anything from your perspective. This 

email is simply for your information only. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
                      
 
 

 

Coronation of King Charles III 

Saturday, 6th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

“I'm determined to make the most of it. And to do whatever I can to help. And I hope I leave 
things behind a little bit better than I found them”. 

By King Charles III 
 

Thank you to the parents who contacted school yesterday to give their condolences to the 
family of Philip Mazan.  These kind words were appreciated by all.  We held a lovely coffee and 
cake celebration event today to celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III.  To all families 
that attended, I know that Philip would have loved this event. 
 
This weekend will see many communities celebrating the King’s Coronation and I’m aware that 
there are lots of events taking place across the county.  For those who have coronation plans, 
I hope these go well for you and for those who do not, please simply enjoy this additional Bank 
Holiday weekend. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                  

 

                                                                
  

                                                                                                                          
 

Friday, 5th May 2023 

Click here to view our upcoming 
events.  
 

• 11th May – Year 7 Parents 
Evening 

• 29th May – Half Term 
Click here to view our term dates 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
Geography Field Trip – Mrs Jones 
A huge shout out to our Year 10 Geographers who braved the elements 
to conduct their Geography physical fieldwork for their GCSE studies. 
They were recognised by National Trust employees for their exemplary 
behaviour and we could not be prouder. 
 

 
 

 
Examination Invigilators 

£10.42/hr 
Casual as and when required 
To start as soon as possible 

 
We are recruiting for Exam Invigilators to work 

throughout the year. This role would require 

flexible ad hoc examination support with 

variable working hours. The successful 

applicant will support the Exams Office with 

the operation of examinations. Full training will 

be provided.   

 

If you have any other queries, please contact 
Mo James, School Data and Exams Manager 
or ring her on 01743 276700.  

 

 

Parent Governor Ballot 

Please remember to vote for your new Parent Governor.  The profiles of your candidates will be 

forwarded on a separate email.  

https://www.shrewsburyacademy.co.uk/news-blog/
https://www.facebook.com/ShrewsburyAcademy/
https://www.facebook.com/MarchesAcademyTrust/
https://www.shrewsburyacademy.co.uk/event/
https://www.shrewsburyacademy.co.uk/information/term-dates/

